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NGSA Statement on Nomination of Norman Bay as FERC 
Chairman 

 
 
(Washington, D.C.)  --  Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) president and CEO R. Skip 
Horvath made the following statement on President Obama’s nomination of Norman Bay, 
director of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission's Office of Enforcement, to serve as 
the agency's next chairman   
 

“We look forward to working with Norman Bay should he be confirmed as FERC 
Chairman.  He has a reputation for diligence and thoroughness and is well-versed on 
how energy markets work.   That knowledge will prove helpful as FERC considers 
how to improve power market rules so that natural gas can better serve power 
markets.” 
 

 
#### 

NGSA represents integrated and independent companies that supply natural gas. Established in 1965, 
NGSA encourages the use of natural gas within a balanced national energy policy, and promotes the 
benefits of competitive markets to ensure reliable and efficient transportation and delivery of natural 

gas and to increase the supply of natural gas to U.S. customers.  For more information, please visit 
www.ngsa.org and www.naturalgas.org  
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